
 

 

 

 

    
 

 

 

TO: Amanda Thomas, City Clerk & City Council Members 

FROM: Gerard Brewer, Public Works Director and City Engineer 

DATE: December 29, 2021 

SUBJECT: Rebuild Alabama-City Cemetery Entrance & Coven Abbett Bridge 

 

 

The City Council approved resolutions 19-94 and 21-113 in 2020, and 2021, 

respectively, to improve the entrance road at the City Cemetery. Progress has 

been made and we are nearing completion of a final design; however, results 

from the December 2021 Coven Abbett bridge inspection (across Elkahatchee 

Creek in Lake Martin) revealed flaking paint from the girders on the bridge. 

This bridge maintenance is more urgent in nature and the City Engineer is in 

the process of soliciting an estimate of cost to repair. After the City Engineer 

has an accurate estimate, he will update the council and make a 

recommendation at that time for updating this Transportation Plan.  

 

The current Rebuild Alabama balance is $178,000.00   

   

  

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

City of Alexander City 

Department of Public Works 
 


